A Special Meeting was held on Monday January 4, 2021 at 6:45 PM at the municipal building.
The meeting was held via zoom and called to order by Chairman Tim Hansen. The purpose of the
meeting is to appoint an auditor to the vacated position.

Tim Hansen, Paul King, Steve McKonly and Norma Markle were present. Matt Bollinger was
present via zoom.

A letter of resignation was received from Annie Orenzoff as auditor. T. Samuel Myers, Vacancy
Board, made a recommendation to appoint Michael Myers as auditor. Tim Hansen made a motion to
appoint Michael Myers as auditor, Paul King seconded, VOTE 3-0.

Meeting adjourned at 6:55 PM.




